
From: Pam Ferguson [mailto:pamfergusonpdx@aim.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2016 5:56 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: TSP TESTIMONY 
 
Hello PSC Commissioners,   
 
Please remove the proposed Bikeway plan from the shore along the Columbia River in front of the 
Hayden Island Manufactured Home Community.  This is a bad plan for many reasons but the loss of 440 
affordable homes is the kicker!  No Bikeway is worth that! 
 
I live in the Hayden Island Manufactured Home Community.  We are an affordable housing source for 440 
families in the City Of Portland.  They are not building this type of community any more so ... we have to 
preserve this one for many more years to come! 
 
The estimates are we would lose 122 homes in the process of gaining a bikeway.  122 homes lost would 
close our community down and eliminate it from the landscape. 
 
Please remove the Bikeway plan from in front of the Hayden Island Manufactured Home Community and 
preserve this rich source of affordable housing! 
 
Thank you for your attention. 

Pam Ferguson 
President, Home Owners Association 
HAYDEN ISLAND MANUFACTURED HOME COMMUNITY 
2270 North Broughton Drive 
Portland, OR  97217 
pamfergusonpdx@aim.com 
 


